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Name: JOHN HECK

Your Submission to the TPC Review: The endeavours of self interest persons &/or
organisations to neuter the independence & powers of the Tasmanian Planning
Commission is just too dangerous to the Future of Tasmania, our Future.

The Commission needs to be assisted to perform their duties with increased protection of
the Commission's Independence, increased staffing of skilled persons with the appropriate
financial support .

Legislated Penalties for non conformance/compliance &/or intent of Commissions
decisions/orders for both Public & Government .

Ministerial Oversight is too open to potential bias and possible protected fraud, a nonsense
that needs to cease.

The Major Projects Bill has the potential to be more Dangerous to Tasmania's future.
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